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From: Guye, Gerry, EMNRD 
Sent: Monday, November 26, 2007 3:39 PM 
To: Don Gray 
Subject: RE: Letter of Violation 02-Q7-220 Shugart 42 
Don 
The C-141 (Initial) is only a notification to us that you have had a spill and what you did to contain it. 
Now I need a work plan with analytical data telling me the horizontal and vertical limits of the spill and what 
you are going to do to remediate it. 

Qotty Quyo 

Compliance Dfficer 
NMDCD-Artesia 
Office (505)748-1283x105 
Mobile (505)828-0843 
E-Mail: gerry.guye@state.nm.us 

From: Don Gray [mailto:don.gray@americoenergy.com] 
Sent: Monday, November 26, 2007 3:05PM 
To: Guye, Gerry, EMNRD 
Subject: RE: Letter of Violation 02-07-220 Shugart 42 

Thanks for replying. The C-141 that you attached was approved. Although the approved C-0141 does not address 
this. I plan to have a third party take samples and submit them, along with post-remediation samples withy the 
final C-141 (assuming that the post-remediation samples are acceptable. 

a) Is that acceptable-to the OCD? or 
b) Do I need to re-submit the C-141 since it is so old with nothing being done until now (and then follow 

through, of course)? 

—-Original Message 
From: Guye, Gerry, EMNRD [mailto:gerry.guye@state.nm.us] 
Sent: Monday, November 26, 2007 3:53 PM 
To: Don Gray 
Subject: RE: Letter of Violation 02-07-220 Shugart 42 

I sent this message to you on October 18, 2007. Please note both pages of the email attachment. 
Your reply is the second attachment to this email. 
This office must approve the remediation plan for this and al l spills prior to the actual remediation. In 
order to do this, we must know the extent of the contamination, both horizontally and vertically. This 
is done through sampling and the results of this sampling must be sent to OCD prior to the actual 
remediation. 
All this information and procedures are contained in the Guidelines for Releases and Spills, which is 
located on our web page at the address listed in page two of the first attachment. 

Qorty Qttyo 

Compliance Officer 
NMOCD-Artesia 
Office (505)748-l283xlD5 
Mobile (505)B2B-D843 
E-Mail: gerry.guye@state.nm.us Americo Energy Resources, LLC 
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lJage 2 oi r' 

From: Don Gray [mailto:don.gray@americoenergy.com] 
Sent : Monday, November 26, 2007 1:48 PM 
To: Guye, Gerry, EMNRD 

Sub jec t : Letter of Violation 02-07-220 Shugart 42 

Gerry, 

I thought the C-141 plan had already been filed and just needs to be implemented. Is that the case or 
does a C-141 still need to be filed? 

Robert M. (Don) Gray 
Land Manager 
Americo Energy Resources, L L C 
7575 San Felipe, Suite 200 
Houston, Texas 77063 
Tel. 713.984.9700 
Fax 713.984.9933 
Mob. 713.594-3292 

This inbound email has been scanned by the MessageLabs Email Security System. 

Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail, including all attachments is for the sole use of the intended 
recipient(s) and may contain confidential and privileged information. Any unauthorized review, 
use, disclosure or distribution is prohibited unless specifically provided under the New Mexico 
Inspection of Public Records Act. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender 
and destroy all copies of this message. — This email has been scanned by the Sybari - Antigen 
Email System. 
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